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POLICY 

The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board strives to create sacred learning environments 

and to affirm the sacredness of life.  As such, the Board does not generally approve of the use of 

alcoholic beverages in its schools and buildings.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADOPTED Regular Meeting of the Board - March 31, 1999  DISTRIBUTION 
 Motion B-55 i) Trustees 
  ii) Administration 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board- April 18, 2006 iii) Principals 
 Motion B-63 
 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board - September 10, 2014 
 Motion B-87 
 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board – January 16, 2019 
 Motion B-336 
 
 
 
 


